HHUA Umpire Feedback – Website Content

What Umpire Feedback is needed?

The purpose of feedback is to help improve umpiring performance and standards. Feedback goes to the Chief Coach and after review is used by the coaching teams to feedback any successes and areas for improvement to the umpires – they will not know which games or teams are being referred to. It will not be used directly for umpire assessments.
Anyone can provide feedback on a game – Captains, players, coaches or spectators but it is helpful to know what capacity you are acting in, game details and the names of the umpires concerned.
There are two ways of providing feedback. Either:

· E mail your comments directly to the Feedback mail address feedback@hhua.co.uk
· Or complete the Feedback form on the tab below and send that to the same address. This provides the match details, some key areas on which feedback is required and space for comments. It also gives guidance notes for completion.
It is hoped that comments will be as realistic and constructive as possible. They should relate to the umpiring standard expected for the level at which the game is being played. But please remember that umpires will not get every decision right!! They will help us all have better games of hockey.

